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Updated Resident and Guest Guidelines 

Out-of-State Travel 

Effective Monday, March 1, 2021, Pennsylvania’s Gov. Tom Wolf lifted the “out-of-state” travel restrictions 

that have been imposed since November 2020. Therefore, guests traveling to PA from other states (or PA 

residents returning home from other states) do not need to produce evidence of a negative COVID-19 test in 

order to enter PA or quarantine before or after travels. 

Children on Campus 

Effective immediately, children are permitted on Willow Valley Communities Campuses with the following 

protocols for safety and well-being: 

 Children over the age of 2 are required to wear a mask 

 Similar to adult visitors, children are only permitted in a loved one’s apartment or patio/balcony

(Guests are not permitted in common areas such as lobbies, library, courtyards etc.) 

 Social distancing must be maintained 

 Proper hand washing must be maintained 

Pets on Campus 

No change is being made to the restriction of visitor pets on Campus at this time. 

International Travel 

Residents and Guests travelling internationally are still required to produce evidence of a negative SARS-C0V2 

(COVID-19) test from a specimen collected within 72 hours prior to entering the Commonwealth, or  

quarantine for 14 days upon entering. 

Denny —Dennis Griest, President and Chief Financial Officer 


